
Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>

RE: 1 Joy Place 

1 message

Todd Alexander <TAlexander@renewalhousing.com> Wed, Nov 29, 2017 at 3:09 PM
To: Jean Fraser <jf@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Michael Tadema-Wielandt <mtw@terradynconsultants.com>, "Richard A. Shinay"
<RShinay@dwmlaw.com>

Jean:  thanks for the feedback.  I think we’ll move forward with the Plat based on your
suggestion.  I think we should submit that now along with our draft final condo
documents for review. 

 

Regarding the location of a new light pole, we’re flexible.  If we can get buy-in for a fully
landscaped boarder, there may be a design everyone agrees with that includes two
poles to get better coverage for the full length of the lot. 

 

Rick and Mike;  can you please provide the relevant documents to Jean. 

 

Todd M. Alexander

 

PLEASE NOTE OUR NEW ADDRESS

 

Renewal Housing Associates, LLC | Leon N. Weiner & Associates, Inc.

2 Union Street, 5th Floor

Portland, ME 04101

p. 207 347-3018 | c. 207 749-7257

 

From: Jean Fraser [mailto:jf@portlandmaine.gov]  
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 2:44 PM 

https://maps.google.com/?q=2+Union+Street&entry=gmail&source=g
tel:(207)%20347-3018
tel:(207)%20749-7257
mailto:jf@portlandmaine.gov

